
 
 

 
                        MARTIN GOODMAN TRAIL (ONTARIO PLACE) 
                                            PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
 
                                                      June 26, 2008 

 
The transformation of the 
Martin Goodman Trail at 
Ontario Place will consist of 
extending the trail from 
Marilyn Bell Park to the 
existing trail within 
Coronation Park at Strachan 
Avenue.  Approximately 
1100m in length, the trail will 
run parallel to Lake Shore 
Boulevard.  This trail will 
become a popular amenity for a variety of uses.  Construction is anticipated to start in fall 2008 
and be completed by summer 2009. 

Waterfront Toronto would like to invite you to learn more about this exciting project at our 
second Public Open House: 

Date:  Thursday, June 26, 2008 
 
Time:  5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 
Location: Waterfront Toronto Offices 

  20 Bay Street, Suite 1310 
  Toronto, ON 

 
Members of the project team will be on hand to guide you through the project, answer 
questions and share ideas.   

We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you on the 26th! 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like more information please contact 
Amanda Flude at 416-214-1344 ext. 276 or aflude@waterfrontoronto.ca.  

 

 


